
TOWN OF RYE 

DEMOLITION REVIEW COMMITTEE 

MONDAY, JUNE 17, 2019 

RYE TOWN HALL 

4:00 p.m. 

 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING 
 
 

Attendees:   Elizabeth Sanborn, Alex Herlihy, David Choate, Peter Rowell 

 

David Choate read through the checklist for both the Park Ridge and the Brackett Road 

properties. 

 

RE:  51 Park Ridge – E. Sanborn motioned that the building was not significant.  Seconded by A. 

Herlihy   Unanimous vote the building is not significant. 

 

RE:  405 Brackett Road – E. Sanborn motioned that the building was not significant.  Seconded 

by A. Herlihy.  Unanimous vote the building is not significant. 

 

- General discussion re ordinance rewrite.  

 

- D Choate will send note to Janice Ireland to make sure the Demolition Committee’s request for 

a budget gets on the Heritage Commission’s July Meeting Agenda.  

 

- D. Choate will try to reach out to the Planning Board re discussion of new housing options for 

Rye (Density, Workforce Options, etc.) 

 

- 4:30 p.m. Meeting adjourned - motion by A. Herlihy, seconded by D. Choate 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by E. Sanborn 

 


